
 
 

       Fairgrieve Elementary School 

716 Academy Street, Fulton, NY 13069 
593-5550 – Office Hours 8am-4pm 

Principal, Mrs. Jean Sampsell 

 

 

Important Dates to Remember  (Updated 11/26/18) 

11/26 – No Moring Express (Please note that Morning Express will be held Tuesday-Friday each week as 

Mondays will be devoted to lessons from our Social-Emotional Curriculum, Second Steps) 
11/26 – STEAM Module #3 begins (Grades 4-6 participating students only)   

11/27 – Site Based Meeting – 5:30pm – Fairgrieve Office ***New members always welcome 

11/29 – Dress for Success Day! 

11/29 – No STEAM program due to parent/teacher conferences  

11/30 – 11:15am – Dismissal for Students due to Parent/Teacher Conferences 

12/3 – No Morning Express 

12/3  – 11:15am – Dismissal for Students due to Parent/Teacher Conferences 

12/4-12/7 – Holiday Shop (Volunteers needed – please call the school office if you can assist)  

12/6 – 5th & 6th Grade Holiday Concert – 6:00pm (Doors open at 5:30pm)  

12/7 – Student Council Meeting – 3:30-4:15pm – Library  

12/10 – Little Caesar’s Pizza Kit sale begins sponsored by the PTO (Sale runs 12/10-1/4) 

 *** If you would like to participate in the fundraiser and have not received information 

        please contact the office  

12/11 – 11:15am Dismissal for Students due to district wide meeting on School Safety  

12/14 – STEAM Module #4 registration due  

12/17 – No Morning Express 

12/20 – STEAM Module #3 ends  

12/20 – 5th & 6th Grade Trip to Oswego Movie Theatre – 9:15am-12:15pm  

12/21-1/1 – Holiday Break 

1/4 – Little Caesar’s Pizza Kit sale ends  

1/8 – PTO Meeting – 4pm – Library 

1/21 – No School – Martin Luther King Day   

 

UPDATED 11/26/18 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

Don’t forget to check out our website (Fulton City School District / Fairgrieve) for additional 

information including our Facebook page! 

If you have any questions regarding your child’s education 

please do not hesitate to contact the school at (315) 593-5550 


